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Dear RBSS Students and Parents/Caregivers, 
 
We hope this message finds everyone well.  We are nearing the end of term 3 and will be 
welcoming families into Parent Teacher Learning Conferences on April 10, 2025. Please see 
below for important dates and information.  
 
Our third written learning update (Term 3) will be published in MyedBC Family Portal  
on April 25, 2025 by 4pm 
 
MyedBC Support 
On April 10th we will have our Spring Student Learning Conferences. Therefore, we have an 
early dismissal day on April 10, 2025.  
 
Please see schedule below: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 10 Busses and Student Pick-Up 
The first busses for student pick-up start arriving at RBSS is at 12:20 pm. 
 
Student Learning Conferences – April 10  
Student learning conferences are booked via MS Bookings they can be booked in person or 
online. These can be booked until 10pm on Wednesday April 9th. After this, please contact the 
teacher directly.  
 
1-3 pm – conferences 
4-6 pm – conferences 
 
HERE is the Link for Parent-Teacher Conferences  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Royal Bay, please reach out if you have any questions.  
 
The Royal Bay Administration Team  

Bell Schedule 
 

Block Rotation 

 
Block B 

 
9:00 – 9:40 

 
Block A 

 
9:45 – 10:25 

 
BREAK 

 
10:25 – 10:40 

 
Block D 

 
10:40 – 11:20 

 
Block C 

 
11:25 – 12:05 

https://myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do
https://www.sd62.bc.ca/parents-students/myed-bc-portal
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/outlook.office.com/owa/calendar/EcoleRoyalBaySecondarySchool@sd62.bc.ca/bookings/__;!!AqQTiOZlHyw!_1HSuTAg9sDDW9HgMbbUeZB2azqk4U35KgaskWqO4n_iohBy9QP3Q59CGAnzvn2rQt4yINYJGJjAAZLhE59KaY2tP241xZs$

